
Friends of HHS Bands       
 Sponsorship Program       
  2017-2018 

Dear Band Parents, Band Alumni, and Band Students: 

     Harrison High School has a tradition of band excellence. In these times of limited funding, we 

must rely increasingly on the support of the HHS band community to ensure that band students 

receive the necessary services and materials to maintain an award-winning program. To support 

the band program, please consider becoming a FRIEND OF HHS BANDS.  Become a FRIEND by filling out 

the form below and returning it to Steve Cotten. Your name will be listed in our memory book. Thank 

you so very much for your support of the Harrison High School Bands!       

Sincerely, 

     Steve Cotten & Doug Koleszar, Band Directors 

     Heidi Fornes and Tammy Beaver, Band Booster Co-Presidents 

  

 
8 NOTE SPONSOR……….$ 401 & up 

7 NOTE SPONSOR…….…$ 301-400 

6 NOTE SPONSOR…….…$ 201-300 

5 NOTE SPONSOR…….…$ 101-200 

4 NOTE SPONSOR……..….$ 76-100 

3 NOTE SPONSOR…….……$ 51-75 

2 NOTE SPONSOR…….....…$ 21-50 

1 NOTE SPONSOR…………...$ 1-20 

 

 

Name_______________________________________________ 

Address_____________________________________________ 

Phone______________________________________________ 

Email_______________________________________________ 

I would like my name in the Memory Book as follows: 

____________________________________________________ 

 

Make check payable to: 

Friend of HHS Band Boosters 

 

Send to: 

Harrison HS Band Boosters 

Attn: Steve Cotten 

5701 N. 50 W. 

West Lafayette, IN  47906 

Forms are due by April 1, 2018 for 

names to be included in the 2017-2018 

memory book. 

HELP US PUT NOTES ON THE STAFF 

BY BECOMING A 

FRIEND OF HHS BANDS 

Questions? 

Contact Kelly Blanchard at home@4blanchards.com or 765-428-2260. 

 

mailto:home@4blanchards.com

